
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to resurface the inter-
state access intersecƟons on AL-15/US-29 for I-85 in Chambers County, Alabama.  Infor-
maƟon about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your com-
ments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Com-
ments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by May 26, 2023.   

        Online  
        Public Involvement 

 Resurfacing of AL-15/US-29 Interstate Access over I-85 

Project DescripƟon  
· The proposed project is a 

concrete resurfacing of the 
intersecƟons along AL-15/
US-29 over I-85.  

· The project will help allevi-
ate problems due to high 
traffic causing road damage 
as well as improvements to  
the turning radius of the on 
and off ramps.  

 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by May 26, 2023. 

 
SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

 
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: al15-comments@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (256) 234 8448 (3 minute limit)  

 

Mail Comments to:  
Alabama Department of TransportaƟon  
East Central Region — Alexander City Area  
Preliminary Engineering Department 
PO Box 1179 
Alexander City, AL 35011-1179 


